
 

Do You Have a Research Project that Needs Funding?  
As stewards of stormwater principles and practices, the Colorado Association of Stormwater and 

Floodplain Managers (CASFM) supports engineers, academics, friends, and colleagues in their 

pursuit of stormwater affiliated research. Each year, we offer a grant for stormwater-related 

research funding, and that money could help you! In 2021, we will be offering two $2,500 grants!  

 

About CASFM:  

CASFM is an organization of professionals involved in floodplain and stormwater management, 

water quality, flood hazard mitigation and flood preparedness. CASFM works to reduce the loss of 

human life and property from flood and storm damage while also improving the environment.  

Grant Eligibility:  

The grant is available to CASFM members and non-members alike. Recipients shall contribute to 

the fields of floodplain and stormwater management, water quality, flood hazard mitigation, or 

public outreach.  

To Apply: 

To apply for the grant, please send a research proposal to lisa.lauver@stantec.com. Proposals shall 

describe how the funds would be used, how the research aligns with CASFM’s mission, and who will 

benefit from the research. Proposals shall also be less than 500 words.  

Deadline for proposals: 

March 1, 2021 

A winner will be selected and contacted by April 1st. To learn more about CASFM, visit casfm.org 

 

  

 


